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Centennial Legion of Historic Military Commands

8 March 2016
TO: 

All members of the CLHMC                                     

FROM: 
COL Ron Barnes 

        

Commander, CLHMC

SUBJECT: 
LTC Peter A. Wasilewski Scholarship

At the November 2012 meeting of the Centennial Legion of Historic Military Commands (CLHMC) a scholarship was established in memory of the late LTC Peter A. Wasilewski, 1st Vice Commander of the CLHMC (2010-2012) and Past Commandant, Second Company Governor’s Foot Guard of New Haven, Connecticut. This scholarship will be awarded annually, based on the best essay submitted dealing with American Military History from 1776 to the present day, as judged by the CLHMC Scholarship Committee.

Entries will be accepted from any member of a Centennial Legion Unit in good standing, or their family, to include spouse, children, or grandchildren. Entrants must be enrolled in a US Department of Education recognized institution of higher learning and winners may not apply again in subsequent years. The scholarship shall be a one-time award in the amount of five hundred dollars ($500.00).

I appointed CPT Alice Cronin, Executive Officer of the Second Company Governor’s Foot Guard of New Haven, Connecticut to Chair and establish a committee to judge the entries. The entries must be submitted in MS Word or Adobe PDF format and emailed to CPT Cronin at battymom1@gmail.com and must include a cover letter indicating the entrant’s unit affiliation, and the institution they are attending.                                                                         

The deadline for submitting entries for the 2016 Scholarship Award is 16 MAY 2016 with the winner selected 4 JULY 2016. The award will be made at the 2016 Annual meeting in Plymouth, MA on October.                           

Respectfully Submitted,
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Ron Barnes
COL Pawtuxet Rangers, R.I.M. 1774
Commander, Centennial Legion of Historic Military Commands


